
Queens-bound BQE - Only One Lane Available
From July 14th to July 18th  

Monday – Friday 
   11:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.

Traffic will return to its original configuration after work hours. 

Starting Monday, July 14th , through Friday, July 18th, NYC DOT will pave travel lanes of Queens-
bound Brooklyn Queens Expressway (BQE) from Atlantic Avenue to the Brooklyn Bridge. As a result, 
only one lane will be available from 11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

Schedule is subject to change due to weather/emergencies. 

Important Notice

Chery Mckenzie from the office of Community Affairs is available to provide information about this project at (212) 
839-6307 or cmckenzie@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT 
construction projects, dial 311. 

your city. your needs. 
your number.

Ydanis Rodriguez, Commissioner

your city. your needs. 
your number

BQE from Atlantic 
Avenue to 
Brooklyn Bridge.

Community Board Nos. 2, 6

 Brooklyn 

July 2025

WEEKNIGHTS

©Google

mailto:cmckenzie@dot.nyc.gov

	Slide 1: Important Notice

